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Decision:  Implications of Automated Vehicles for TTC 

At its meeting of March 22, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive this report for information; 

2. Direct TTC staff to continue to monitor the technological and legislative progress of AVs 
and report back to the Board in the future with a recommendation for future use of AVs at 
the TTC; and 
 

3. Direct staff to forward this report to the City Clerk in response to City Council’s July 12, 
2016 decision related to Item EX16.47 – Requesting the Toronto Transit Commission to 
Report on Plans with Respect to Automated Public Transit Vehicles. 


